
September


12 - Family T-shirt Day!

      Family Day Assembly 8:40am

14 - Early Dismissal 11:45am

      Early Childhood Education (ECE)

      AM Class only; no PM Class

17 - Elementary School Store

18 - PTC Lunch; Little Joe’s Hot Dogs

      Board of Education Meeting

      7:00pm

21 - PTC Ice Cream Day

      Kenny’s Fall Social - Foundation

26 - Late Start 9:05am

28 - Early Childhood Education (ECE)

      Parent Participation Day
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E L E M E N T A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R

Welcome again to the 2018-19 school year at 
Highlands Elementary School!	
 	
	 	 	 	 	We’re already into our fourth week of the year, 
and a great deal of learning has already taken 
place. Classrooms have developed and practiced 
routines and procedures that will provide the 
structure for more and more independence as we 
move through the year.  We look forward to 
providing meaningful challenges and learning 
experiences for all students.	
 	
	 	 	 	 	This year, we continue to celebrate the unity of 
our school community as part of “The Highlands 
Family.”  We seek for all students feel safe and to 
experience a true sense of belonging.  	
 	
	 	 	 	 	Please enjoy this special, abbreviated first issue 
of the Highlands Happenings for the 2018-19 
school year, which includes an introduction to the 
teachers at each grade level.	
 	
	 	 	 	 	We look forward to working with you this year 
and thank you for continuing to partner with us in 
your child’s education.	
 	
Sincerely,	
 	
Brian Graber	
Principal	



    KINDERGARTEN
Mrs. Erwin
Mrs. Lesniak
Mrs. Murphy
Ms. Pugliese

FIRST GRADE

  Miss Brenner
  Mrs. Reardon
  Mrs. Vaupell
  Miss Watkins

SOS Service Club
Mrs. Kyp-Johnson and the Highlands SOS Club are 
continuing to collect pop tabs for the Ronald 
McDonald House at Central DuPage Hospital. 
Please bring your pop tabs to Mrs. Kyp-Johnson’s 
classroom. Our goal is to be a “Thanks-A-Million” 
Club School. That means we want to donate 790 lbs. 
or 1 million pop tabs. Please help us do good in the 
community. Thanks!

ELEMENTARY OFFICE HOURS:

7:30 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

OFFICE LINE: 579-6886 


PLEASE CALL IN YOUR STUDENTS 
ABSENCE AND HOMEWORK REQUEST 
BEFORE 10:00 A.M.

ABSENCE LINE:  579-6894


    SECOND GRADE

THIRD GRADE

Miss Bernstein
Mrs. Fromelt
Mrs. Gamster
Mrs. O’Brien
Mrs. VanderKrabben

Mrs. Driscoll
Mrs. Fitzgerald
Miss Pyrce
Mrs. Szewczyk

FOURTH GRADE

Mrs. Alsteen
Miss Grilli
Mrs. Hanson
Mrs. Ziolkowski

ECE
     Mrs. Bassett

  Mrs. Callis
  Ms. Donofrio






